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Thank you for notifying Nottinghamshire County Council about the draft final proposals for the 
Community Governance Review that you are currently undertaking within the Borough, and your 
invitation to comment on them.  
 
The Council notes that feedback received during consultation on the initial draft recommendations 
has helped shape the final proposals. When compared with the draft recommendations, the 
Council also notes the reduced impact of the final draft recommendations on the County Division 
boundaries.   
 
Nottinghamshire County Council therefore supports the draft recommendations and supports your 
making a request to the Local Government Boundary Commission for England to make the related 
alterations to the County boundaries, or,  wherever it is viable and considered to be the most 
administratively appropriate option, that you create a new polling district.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Anthony May 
Chief Executive 
Nottinghamshire County Council 

Dear Sir or Madam 

10 February 2022 
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